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Jim Long

From: Gene Williams <Gene.Williams@cityofls.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 8:43 AM

To: Jim Long

Cc: Amanda Bagwell; Mike Weisenborn

Subject: PL2021433 The Manor at Bailey Farms 1st Plat - Sanitary Sewer Final QA/QC Check

Hello Jim, 

 

Water Utilities performed a final QA/QC check of the plans and noted the following issues that must be addressed prior 

to issuance of an MDNR concurrence letter: 

 

1. Line Segments from manhole A2 manhole A1 and manhole A1 to the existing manhole should be restrained joint 

zinc-coated DIP in accordance with the Design and Construction Manual.   

2. Please call out the existing manhole as 47-138.   

3. (Minor Comment but please change since you are resubmitting): Please change Public Works Director to 

Michael Park.   

 

We will not be able to issue the MDNR concurrence letter until these have been corrected.  Please see previous email 

concerning this issue.  Let me know if there are any questions.   

 

  
To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the  
Internet.
Yours Truly,

 
 

Gene Williams, P.E., CFM  | Senior Staff Engineer 
220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063 

816.969.1223 |cityofLS.net | Gene.Williams@cityofls.net 
To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.
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